
NEWS

We would like to say a massive thank you to The

Greyhound Inn including Gerry Barter, Rachel Barter,

Kelly Larcombe and the rest of the great team who

have been raising money for F.O.S.S, amounting to

an amazing £650.40!

Well done to the committed and generous team for

their fundraising efforts.

We are incredibly grateful to all of you! 

 

THANK YOU!

Thank you to everyone that attended

our Fireworks Spectacular and

supported our fundraising.

 

OUR NEXT EVENT

We would like to say a special thanks to our

volunteers who helped make this event a

success, and to the Parish Council who

donated generously towards the cost of the

fireworks.

Together we have raised a
profit of
£737.88

Christmas Bingo with Tony and Liz 
Wednesday 11th December

 At Stogursey School  
Doors open 7:00pm - Eyes down 8.00pm    

We have more upcoming events to be announced soon.

You can contact FOSS by email friendsofstogurseyschool@mail.com 

We are currently accepting prizes for our bingo which can be taken to
the school office,any donations for this will be gratefully received


